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B. W. St. Clair  

 

 

W48CU-D  

 

FI 67010 

 

 

Station originally went silent on 7/3/2020. 

And remains silent as of this date. 

 

Applicant has requested an extension of the CP File # 0000139212. 

 

Station is part of the TV Repack / Reimbursement Program.  Equipment is ordered and 

installation is being staged at this time. 

 

Applicant will notify the Commission upon resumption of service. 

 

May 29, 2021 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Hansen 

Consultant 

B. W. St. Clair 

303-378-8209 

stcl@comcast.net 
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